
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON  

 
Please take notice that the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees will be holding   

Budget workshops on the following days: 

 

Tuesday, February 26, 2019 at 6:00 pm 

Tuesday, March 5, 2019 at 6:00 pm 

Tuesday, March 6, 2019 at 6:00 pm 

 
The meetings will be held in the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton, NY. 

 

Said meetings will be for the purpose of working on the budget for the fiscal year beginning 

June 1, 2019 and ending May 31, 2020 and to discuss any/all matters that comes before the 

Board at that time. 

 

Said meetings are open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 

 

By order of the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees. 

 

 
Dated:  February 21, 2019 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer  

 

 

 

 


